We miss you! This year has been challenging and unpredictable in so many ways. After
many months of wondering what what MOPS would look like this year, we are pleased
to announce that we plan to have our first MOPS meeting on Monday, September
14th!

This year, together, may we courageously DECIDE TO RISE.

To arise as mothers and make the brave decision to Be Strong, Do Your Work, and
Chase Joy.

It is your year to embrace the truth that you are fearfully and wonderfully made.

| praise you because | am fearfully and
wonderfully made;
Your works are wonderful, | know that full well.
Psalm 139:14

We are ready to register you now! After thoughtful planning and consideration we are
excited to offer registration with confidence that we can deliver a great MOPS
experience.

We plan to meet in person in the CLC on on FUMC’s campus and will provide a
childcare option as before, on a first come basis.

In-Person gatherings are an integral part of MOPS and provide an opportunity to forge
relationships between Moms in a way that social media and video conferencing can not.
When it comes time to meet, we will be adhering to the latest health recommendations.
These change weekly, so we will update you prior to our first meeting.



We will host two registration days where you can drop off your MOPS registration and
register your child(ren) for MOPPETS.

Because MOPPETS spots are assigned on a first come basis. All MOPPETS registrations
dropped off during one of our drive-thru registration events will be assigned first. You
are welcome to mail in MOPPETS registrations, but in person submissions will be
prioritized in our first come rule.

We understand that things are different this year and you may have reservations about
your child enrolling in the MOPPETS nursery. We are offering the option to pay per
semester. Simply let us know when you register if this is an option you would like.

Our first Registration day will be on Tuesday, August 4th from 8:00-10:00am.
The second will be on Monday, August 31st from 4:00-6:00pm.

You are welcome to mail in your completed registration to:

Attn: MOPS

FUMC

155 S. Section St.
Fairhope, AL 36532

If you have any questions or concerns we can address, please do not hesitate to reach
out to us through FairhopeMOPS@yahoo.com or facebook.

We look forward to seeing you all again very soon!!

Blessings,
Fairhope MOPS
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